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The first level 1 Coaching Course involving mainly Portuguese speaking candidates was held
12 — 14" November at the University of Castelo Branco.

Under the able guidance of Greig Wright from Derbyshire, with the support of Carlo Buccimazza
and Ricardo Ferreira, helping with the ongoing translation of the program. All the candidates,
with one exception were from the Physical Education Department of the University. As usual it
was a good learning experience, especially understanding the nuances of the game of cricket
for the uninitiated.
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